
         

7th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to introduce myself as the new Headteacher of King David Primary School from 

September. It is a real privilege to take on the leadership of such a values-led, community-centred 

school, and I am excited to begin this journey with you. 

I look forward to working in partnership with the dedicated staff team and you, the parents and carers, 

to build on the fantastic work of Mrs Owen, Mr Langford and the King David staff. Together, we will 

ensure that King David continues to go from strength to strength, nurturing confident, curious and 

capable learners who are well-prepared for the future. 

As someone who is Jewish myself, I understand and live by the fundamental Jewish values that 

underpin life at King David. At the same time, I am passionate about celebrating and respecting the 

diverse beliefs and values of all members of our school community. I believe that these principles are 

key to helping children grow into compassionate, respectful and informed citizens of 21st century 

Britain. 

I bring with me significant leadership experience across a range of primary settings, including 

successfully leading a school from “Requires Improvement” to a “Good” Ofsted rating and raising 

outcomes at all key stages to above national averages. I am deeply committed to high standards in 

both academic outcomes and personal development, and believe strongly that every child deserves the 

opportunity to reach their full potential, both as a learner and as a person. 

Over this term, I will be spending time in school regularly and I look forward to the opportunity to 

begin getting to know the pupils, parents and wider school community – please do find me to say 

‘Hello!’. I am very much looking forward to meeting many of you in person and beginning to 

understand what makes King David such a special place. 

With warmest regards, 

Nina Capek 

 

Incoming Headteacher 

King David Primary School 

 

 


